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CITY OF PORTLAND
February 2, 2001

Lawrence Kelly
5 Cresent Street

Portland, ME  04102
RE: 
5 Crescent St
CBL:
053-F-00900101


Dear Mr. Kelly:

                         Certified Mail Receipt # 7099 3400 0019 5716 5392

An evaluation of your property at 5 Crescent Street on February 1, 2001 revealed that the front porch structure fails to comply with Boca 1999 National Building Code Sections 1021 & 1022. 

The following list violations should be corrected in 30 days:

1. The front Porch hand rail exceeds the 2” width maximum. Section 1022.2.4

2. The guard rail height on the 2nd floor deck is ¼” too short. Section 1021.2

3. The guard rail height on the 1st floor deck is ½” too short. Section 1021.2

4. The open spacing on the guard system Section 1021.3 on the 2nd floor exceeds 4” openings.

This constitutes an appealable decision pursuant to Section 121.0. Please feel free to contact me at 874-8694, if you wish to discuss the matter or have any questions. 

Sincerely,

Marland Wing

Code Enforcement Officer
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